From: Yeh V-Nee [vneey@hcg.com.hk]

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2005 9:52

To: Anne Chapman; CVW

Subject: Abolition of Paid Announcements requirements

Anne — | am submitting these in my capacity as director and co-founder of a} Value Partners Limited, b}

Argyle Street Management Limited and ¢} Cheetah Investment Management Ltd. All are investment

managers registered with the SFC.. In short, we support:

1. The HKEX position, particularly its point 12 in Background.

2. Short Form Announcement — should be a notification only b/c otherwise open the Pandora Box about
what is relevant info in a short form announcement.

3. The interim period should be short and would support a 3-month period and hope no more than 6
months.

Best

V-Nee Yeh

Tel: (852) 2579-8209
(852) 2111-2028

Fax: (852) 2564-1964

Email: vneey@hcg.com.hk

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other
use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the
intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete
the material from any computer.
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